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I support the expansion of reproductive and gender affirming care in HB 2002. Our 

poorest community members deserve for OHP to cover their FFS, electrolysis, and 

other procedures not often covered. Please add sanctuary protections for trans 

people fleeing states that are banning care. People will move here and they deserve 

safety. 


